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I am sending this to please help you understand many 100% disabled Veterans will 
welcome this House bill with open arms. It is so important to us to receive any help we can 
to keep our properties for ourselves and our families that care for us. Being a 100% 
disabled veteran myself, I speak to many of us in VA’s in clinics and the VA main hospital in 
KC. Most of these Veterans cannot or are unable to find extra funds other than from SS 
disability or SS, VA. 

With inflation never ending cuts deep into our spendable income. It seems to shrink every 
year making it harder to pay our bills. I have no idea but there cannot be that many 100% 
Veterans in Kansas that would not warrant extra help for them to better cope with their 
disabilities by relieving their ever ending money issues. Please help the many that served 
our wonderful country but cannot better themselves because of circumstances beyond 
their control. 

Thank you so much for even considering this bill it is greatly appreciated.          

 Robert Haskins, USAF, Vietnam Veteran, 100% disabled. 

 


